
OCP Update E-Panel Check-in #3 — September 2023

Hello E-Panel,

Hope you are staying dry during this rainy week. Here is your OCP Update check-in for
September:

Public Engagement Phase Two Re-cap
The Nelson 2050 Vision Survey closed on Sunday September 17th. We received over
600 responses! Analysis has already begun on identifying themes from the survey and
the project pop-ups which will be complied into a What We Heard Report and will be
used to help update the OCP Vision Statement. The WWHR is tentatively scheduled to
be presented at the Committee of the Whole on November 21st.

Upcoming Pop-Up
Project representatives will be in attendance at the Town Square event on Sunday
October 1st hosted by Nelson at its Best. Since public engagement has closed, this will
only be an opportunity for the public to learn about the project.

Advisory Committee
The next Advisory Committee meeting is scheduled for Monday October 16
3:30-5:00pm. Members of the public are allowed to attend, but as observers only.

1-Pager Series
Short documents are being created on concepts, context and issues relevant to the
OCP Update. Please find the first one, Infill Housing, attached to this email and look out
for more being posted to the Nelson2050.ca website.

Best,

Tara
On behalf of the OCP project team

http://nelson2050.ca/

